
R E M I N D E R 
  
A survey was mailed earlier this month to all property owners in the Littlel St. Germain Lake 
Protection and Rehabilitation District.  The deadline for returning your responses is June 15th.  
About 25% of the surveys have come back completed as of today.  If you haven't already 
responded, please do so within the next few days. 
  
Thanks, 

Ted Ritter  
President, Board of Commissioners 
Little St. Germain Lake District  
Phone: (715) 479-3738  
tritter3@verizon.net  

 


